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June 1 2023

Dear Parents of the New 9th Grade Students of Booker T. Washington High School,

I am writing to welcome you and your child to Booker T. Washington High School, where we are
proud to offer a unique and innovative approach to education through our STEM and Project-Based
Learning platforms.

As you may know, our school has a rich history of providing students with a hands-on, experiential
education that prepares them for success in the 21st century. Our focus on STEM education means
that your child will have access to cutting-edge technology and resources that will help them develop
the skills they need to thrive in today's rapidly changing world.

We believe that every student has the potential to succeed, and we are committed to providing them
with the tools and support they need to reach their full potential. Our Project-Based Learning
approach means that your child will be engaged in real-world, hands-on learning experiences that
will help them develop critical thinking, problem-solving, and collaboration skills.

As we celebrate our centennial year, we are proud to be part of a legacy that has helped shape the
lives of countless students over the past century. We are blessed to be the best, and we are committed
to continuing our tradition of excellence for generations to come.

I encourage you to embrace our STEM and Project-Based Learning platforms and to get involved in
your child's education. Together, we can help your child achieve their dreams and reach their full
potential.

Thank you for choosing Booker T. Washington High School. We look forward to working with you
and your child.

Sincerely,

William C. Wade, EdS
Principal, Booker T. Washington High School.


